

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE AGENCY RECEIVED FROM

JUL 2 5 196

VIA LIAISON

o eument downgraded

APPROVED FOR RELEASEL DATE: 21-Nov-2011

2 2 JUL 1981

Honorable J. Edgar Hoover, Director Federal Bureau of Investigation United States Department of Justice Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Mr. Hoover:

Thank you very much for your thoughtful letter of 17 July concerning the remark made by Mikhail Suslov.

WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

I read this with interest and have forwarded it on to some of my people here on a need-to-know basis who I am sure will also find it interesting:

With kindest regards;

Director

Сору

61 AUG 3 196149